824 Midland Point Road
Midland
On L4R 5G2
‘August 15, 2011

Prefect,

Prefecture of Fukushima
2-16 Sugitsuma-cho
Fukushima City, 960-870
Japan

Dear Sir /Madam

You will find enclosed a card with messages of friendship and support to the people of your area,
as well as Tetters from the Mayors and Councils of the towns of Midland and Penetanguishene.
The signatures were collected at the weekly market on August 6 at an event to commemorate
Hiroshima and Nagasaki by members of Peaceworks, a small local peace group.

We hope you can find a way to let your citizens know that we have not forgotten them.

Yours truly,
O ! é:w

Elizabeth O’Connor for Peaceworks



824

LAR5G2 ( )
2011 8 15

2-16



